
 

See productsafety.govt.nz for  
New Zealand product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

SCA Rust Converter – 250ml 

Product Code: 450360 

Batch Number: 22091335 – check printed label on 
side of bottle to locate batch number. 

Dates sold: 1st September 2022 – 26 May 2023 

 

Why the product is recalled: A fault with 250ml containers from batch 
22091335 may crack allowing the product to leak. 

Hazard: There is a risk that, if the product leaks from the container it may 
cause burns to skin, eye/breathing irritation, and damage/corrode 
property. 

 

 
1. Consumers are advised to immediately stop using the product.  

Consumers are advised to place the affected product in a securely 
fastened plastic bag and then place in a secondary container and 
return it to your nearest Supercheap Auto store for a full refund.  

When handling the product, consumers should wear gloves and eye 
protection. Consumers should thoroughly wash their hands after 
handling the product, even if there is no obvious sign of leakage.  

2. Send us an email or phone us if you are unable to return the product 
or have sold or gifted it to another person. 

 

For further information please contact Supercheap Auto (SCA) customer 
care centre on 0800 500 605 Monday – Friday from 9am to 8pm and 
Weekends from 10am to 7pm NZST or see our website on 
https://www.supercheapauto.co.nz/customer-service/product-safety-
warranty.html  

 

Purchased from: Supercheap Auto stores and website from 1st 
September 2022 until 26 May 2023. 
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